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Sherrie McIntyre:                                            To ADEQ:                                     
                                                                                            As a life long
visitor/vacationers with long family roots to Arkansas I have always treasured the
purity of the rivers and water ways. The beauty of the land has amazed and
astounded not only myself but my family. Arkansas is our vacation destination
yearly. We swim, fish, canoe and enjoy the many caves.   That is why a Permanent
moratorium is necessary. To keep the Buffalo river pure and beautiful for
generations to come. Not only are you ensuring the health and we'll being of
Arkansans but all who come to visit this beautiful place. Thank you!                       
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